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Item  Measure  Target  Actual  

TUSA Meetings  Attendance  75% 3/3 

UTAS Meetings  Attendance  75% 3/3 

TUSA Events  Attendance  N/A  2/2 

UTAS Events  Attendance  N/A  0/0 

Miscellaneous 
Meetings 

Attendance N/A 14/14 

  
Narrative update:    
As always, it’s been a busy, but rewarding, month. Here is an outline of some key meetings and events 
which I was involved in over the last month, including:  

• Organising a TUSA SC “Change the Age” volunteer meeting, 4th April 
• Attending a mediated meeting between Hobart City Council, UTAS, TUSA, Save UTAS, and the 

NTEU, 10th April 
• Attending a meeting with the Creative Arts and Media Executive Team, with M Warrington and S 

Yu 15th April 
• Attended the TUSA Future Leaders Training Session 16th April 
• Was a member of the interview and recruitment process of the new TUSA CoBE TEL.  
• Attended the TUSA Responding to Distress Training Sessions, on the 17th and 24th April 
• Attended the United Nations Youth Representative meeting run by G Chong and organised by L 

McLaren, with L McLaren and K Lertsinpakdee, on the 19th April.  
• Ran an informal initial meeting with a group of students interested in developing a creative arts 

society, 22nd April. 
• Attended the TUSA Youth in Governance Workshop, 23rd April.  
• Attended the TUSA Advocacy in Action and Public Speaking Workshop, 24th April 
• Helped I Lagerewskij run the TUSA Clubs and Societies Council Meeting #2 – Hobart, 29th April 
• Attended the TUSA Grants Committee Meeting, 30th April 
• Attended a tour of the McCann’s Building and Phillip Smith Centre with N Farrelly, DVC-CL(S), 1st 

May.  
• And, of course, meeting with a variety of students individually.  

Please reach out to me in person or via email (southern.president@tusa.utas.edu.au) at any time with any 
questions, comments, stories, or concerns. Take care! 
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